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From: Amy Diaz-Barriga

To: Emily Hunter
Subject: Fwd: Twice Daily Development Plan Deferral Request (COF 7081)
Date: Thursday, December 12, 2019 4:07:49 PM

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: "Spalding, Mark™ <mark.spalding@greshamsmith.com>

Date: December 12, 2019 at 3:58:18 PM CST

To: Joseph Bryan <joseph.bryan@franklintn.gov>, Amy Diaz-Barriga <amy.diaz-
barriga@franklintn.gov>

Cc: Jimmy Wiseman <jimmy.wiseman@franklintn.gov>, "John Jewell, IV"
<jiv@tristartn.com>, Marcus Hardison <mhardison@tristartn.com>, Randy Alexander
<ralexander@tristartn.com>, "Parris, Jubal" <jubal.parris@greshamsmith.com>, "Tocci,
Davide" <davide.tocci@greshamsmith.com>

Subject: Twice Daily Development Plan Deferral Request (COF 7081)

ATTENTION COF staff: This email originated from outside the City of Franklin. Please use
discretion when clicking on attachments & links from unknown senders or suspicious emails.

Joey/Amy,

Based on a conversation | just had with Jimmy Wiseman, we are requesting deferral of Twice Daily
Development Plan COF 7081 from the December 12 FMPC to the January 23 FMPC. There are a
couple of conditions of approval that we need to discuss and agree to with staff and we are all
hopeful to get it worked out in short order.

We understand that we will need to send out revised notices for a public hearing on January 23.

Please advise that you have received this request and let me know if you should you need anything
else.

Thanks — Mark.

This E-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain
proprietary, legally privileged, confidential or copyrighted information belonging to the sender. If you are not the
intended recipient of this E-mail, you are hereby notified that any use of, reliance on, disclosure, dissemination,
distribution or copying of the contents of this email, and any attachments thereto, in whole or in part, is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this E-mail in error, please immediately notify me by phone or by return E-mail and
permanently delete the original and any copy of any E-mail and any printout thereof. Mail delivered by Gresham Smith
mail system.
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